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Report of Governors Meeting, 21st March 2019 

 
The full board of governors met on 21st March 2019. 
 
Items discussed included: 
 

 Welcoming Rev. Bryan Kerr as a new foundation governor to the board; 

 The need for applicants for two vacant parent governor positions; 

 Governors agreed on an audit format for governor experience and skills which is used  to 
ensure that governors are appointed to the appropriate sub-committees and identify any 
training needs; 

 The budget was reviewed and date for setting of the new budget for the next financial 
year discussed; 

 The Updated School Development Plan was reviewed; 

 The Head teacher’s report was received which included an update on recent activities, 
pupil numbers, attendance, SEN, behaviour, and health and safety; 

 Governor monitoring visits undertaken since the last board meeting; 

 Upcoming governor trainings; 

 Various policies were put forward to the board for approval and signing. 
 
The next full board meeting is on 23rd May 2019. 
 


